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Oregon has been successfully using vote-by-mail for more than 25 years and it has 

proven to be not only a cost-saving measure, but a way to ensure access and equity 

to all voters in Oregon.  Oregon voters who are elderly, do not have access to 

transportation, are not able to leave their homes, those who travel, and more have 

equal access to voting through this proven system. I urge you to vote no on this 

measure that would be harmful to so many Oregon voters.  


